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LEE HARVEY OSWALD

This is the part of the article to which Fortell-
Vila was referriag above, the source of which is the
message {rom his uakaowa source im Ceba.

It is alse iadicated ia the sawe tramslatios of
ais srticle, that he further states that:

bcun. the informatios from the sati~communist under-
which right ander the

sese ef Maul Mos Garcis, is the Miaistry ef

State ia Mavasa, shews that Cswald's relations

with the "Fair Play fer Commwaist Cuba” begaa

before July, 1963, when ho retursed frem the

Sovist uu-. and that they had bheoen spoasored

by Castre's diplomatic agents ia Msscow, at

the time Oswald was theve.

As previously poiated out, Fortell-vila im Ais
iaterview of May 18. 1964, iadicated that his oaly iaforwaties
io this regard was the message frem his source in Ouba, aed
on My 14, 1964, be stated that the article expressed his
interpretative amalysis of this tatormatiea.

It is woted that the tranelatica also states that:

Daring his speech of Novewber 27, 1963, at the
Uaiversity of Havana, wher Castro said "the first
time that Cawald was ia Cuba”, his toaguws was
undsr the iaflwence of "Feralta"’ cogaae, and he
revealed semething which is very impertast.

It will be recalled ia this respect that fortell-
Vila advised duriag his Febzuary 17, 1964, ianterviev that he
read im & Tovember 29, 1963, publicatioa that ia & wpeewch en
ovember 27, 1963, Fidel a slip of
the toagwe or as the result of m influesce ol liquor, made
& commeat which ted that Cswald may have previeusly
nade a2t least owe 4t te Cuba. Mo oconjectured that this
trip of Gswald oo-ld have taken place while he was in Mexice
lutnnor’-rhp- while he was 10 Basis. B said at the
time e had o additienal & on ia this regard.
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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
FEDERAL BURKAU OF INVESTIGATION

WASHINGTON, 1 ¢, 20535

May 14, 1964
BY COURIER SERVICE

Honorable J, Lee Rankin
General Counsel

The President's Commisaion
200 Maryland Avenue, N, E,
Washington, D, C.

Dear Mr. Rankin:

Reference is made to my letter of May 8,
1964, which advised that Dallas Police Chief Jesse E,
Curry denied that he ever received a letter from the
Justice Department and that he had been requested by
any official of the FBI not to arrest Oswald or Ruby,
as alleged in an article from the May 17, 1964, issue of
the "National Enquirer,"

By letter dated May 13, 1964, from the
Deputy Attorney General we were advised that a check
of the files of the Department of Justice discloses
no reference to an alleged letter from a high official
of the Justice Department to Dallas Police Chief Jesse E,
Curry or any reference that an FBI official was asked to
request the Dallas Police not to arrest Oswald or Ruby.

This completes our inquiry in this matter.

Sincerely yours,
l Q,TJW\)
/
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